
From: registrar
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 5:06:29 PM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 2:15 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Avery  Adams

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This is disgraceful. A pandemic is still raging, the economy is in shambles, and they’re trying to raise the cost of a
service required to live? This is disgusting and should be overturned so that the massive amount of poor people in
Ontario right now have a chance to recover.

-- Attachment --




